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DATE: July   2021 

TO: All School employees, Parents, Guardians, Students 

FROM: Name and title of responsible authority 

SUBJECT: Annual AHERA (Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act) 
Notification Letter 

As mandated by Federal Regulation 40 CFR Part 763, known as AHERA (Asbestos Hazard 

Emergency Response Act, enacted in 1987), required all schools (K-12) to conduct initial inspection 

to determine the presence and condition of Asbestos Containing Materials (ACM). If they do, ACM 

must be categorized according to the type of material, its locations, current damage/condition, and 

its potential for future damage and detailed Asbestos Management Plan (MP) must be developed. 

The Management Plan details the inspection findings and outlines the response actions the School 

intends to implement. 

To accomplish this requirement, the School Board now has on file at each school and in District 

Office a NJ State Department of Health approved Asbestos Management Plan for all school facilities. 

The provisions of the plan are being implemented in a timely and on-going fashion. It is a desire of 

the School District to provide a safe and healthy facility for all students, employees, and visitors. 

School / School District name has been conducting US EPA AHERA Six-Month Periodic 

Surveillance and a Three-year AHERA Re-Inspection is scheduled for month, year. All previous 

periodic surveillances and re-inspections are included in the School's Management Plan. Since last 

written notice, there have been no asbestos response activities to report. 

The purpose of this notification letter is to satisfy the requirements of AHERA for written notice of 

the availability of the Management Plan for review. Should you desire, please contact School 

Administrative Office for further details. 
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